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To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations Department 
Date: November 24, 2021 
Re: UPDATE_Pipette Calibration and Preventative Maintenance  

 

UPDATE 
Pipette calibration services have successfully relocated to the Bedford location; 
however, due to unforeseen equipment validation issues, pipette calibration services 
are temporarily unavailable. The service is expected to resume in early December 2021.  
 
Background 
Effective Monday November 8, 2021, all requests for pipette calibration services will be 
handled and processed by the Reference and Transfusion Department at the North 
Texas location in Bedford.  
 
When shipping pipettes for service, please send to: 
 
Carter BloodCare  
Attention: Reference and Transfusion Services 
2205 Hwy 121 
Bedford, TX 76021 
 
Please refer to the attached updated forms for pipette calibration and preventative 
maintenance.  Additionally, these forms are located online via iWeBB® or on our 
specialty services website at https://www.cbcspecialtyservices.org/download-forms.  
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